
WMSOA Executive Committee Meeting Minutes 7:00pm        February 2, 2015         Kentwood Library 

Officers Present:  Mark Lundvick, Paul Holwerda, Duncan Purvis, Nick Balcer, Adam Carlson, Jim Krol 

Officers Absent:  Bob Powers 

Also Present:  Greg Pilbeam, Keith Miller, Doug Turkstra 

 

New Executive Committee Members…Mark opened his first meeting as President by welcoming Adam 

Carlson and Jim Krol as new Members-At-Large and by thanking them for their willingness to serve. 

 

2015 Scheduling…A tentative schedule for the 2015 WMSOA Spring Preseason and Midseason meetings 

was discussed: 

 Spring Preseason Meeting – March 10 (Tuesday) in Grand Haven 

 Spring Preseason Meeting – March 12 (Thursday) in Kentwood 

Spring Midseason Meeting – potentially to be held at a Saturday or weeknight high school game, 

including an opportunity to watch and analyze the referee crew working the game, and with a 

WMSOA t-shirt giveaway to encourage attendance 

 

Resignation…Nick Balcer resigned from the Executive Committee, citing other refereeing responsibilities 

as preventing him from fulfilling his responsibilities as Member-At-Large at this time. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Duncan Purvis / WMSOA Secretary 

 


